
From: 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 9:18 AM 
To: Alex Allen; Grant Scott; Timothy Peterson; Sonja Zupanec; northinfo; 

reachme@danielarbour.ca 
Cc: 'Elizabeth MacIsaac' 
Subject: Today's meeting STVR: we are aligned with HISTRA / no permanent 

residence requirement 
 
Importance: High 
 
Dear email-inundated people. 
 

 STVR. 
 
Representing a 2nd generation Hornby Island family with a home built over 50 years ago on the island, 
we don’t reside on Hornby now while making our living. We are on island every month and extensively 
in the summer. 
 
We are aligned with HISTRA’s recommendations and fervently do NOT want a residence requirement 
attached as we are greatly assisted by about 8 weeks of STVR in the season to afford and maintain our 
family property which has many years ahead to work on paying down the cost of our generation 
acquiring it from elderly family. 
 
We’re spending approx. $8000 this spring on implementing rainwater collection to augment our well 
and island workers are the beneficiaries. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ian Bullen & Elizabeth MacIsaac 

 
 
 
 
 


